
Message

Donald Cook

From: Mullen, Dr. Brendan [BMullen@mtsinaLon.ca]

Sent: Thursday, January 19,200612:45 PM

To: Donald Cook; Pritzker, Dr. Kenneth

Cc: Robert Williams

Subject: RE: Update on ER's/PR's
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We are currently reviewmg and entering the technical repeats. The completed spread sheet will be sent to you on
Monday.

Or. Brendan Mullen

Oepanment of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine

Mount Sinai Hospital

600 Urwversity Avenue

1oror1l0. ON. Canada MSG lX5

1:416-586....553 U 16-586-8589 e:bmullen@mtSlrl31.orLca

··---Original Message----·
From: Donald Cook [mailto:Donald.Cook@hccsj.nl.ca]
Sent: January 19, 2006 11:12 AM
To: kpritzker@mtsinai.on.ca
Cc: Robert Williams; BMullen@mtsinai.on.ca
Subject: Update on ER's/PR's

Hi Ken,
Dr Williams has to give a report to our Board of Directors at Eastern Health early next week as to the
status of the ER's and PR's.We know that these cases will be completed by the end of January 2006,
however Dr. Williams would like an updated report as to the progress of staining and interpretation
etc.This information would be greatly appreciated.
Thanks,
Don Cook
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